
Library Board of Directors Report 
Presented by Jane Quairoli, Palmyra Borough Council Representative  

for the Palmyra Public Library 

 
The Palmyra Public Library Board of Directors met on October 17, 2017 

 

Library Production Figures: Circulation for September 2017 was 11,759, down 211 or 

-1.76% compared to September 2016. Patron traffic for September 2017 was 12,659 

compared to 12,098 in September 2016.    

 

Budget/Treasurer’s Report: At the end of September 2017, total YTD income was 

$255,861.63. YTD expenses were $248,344.94. 

 

Lebanon County Library System: There is a proposal to change the county’s funding 

system on the table. The PPL board is not backing that proposal. They are, however, fine 

with changing the definition of “use” as it pertains to libraries, to include more than book 

circulation.   

 

Grants: PPL has been awarded $55,000, over 4 years, from The Foundation for 

Enhancing Communities Greater Harrisburg Foundation Early Childhood Strategic 

Initiative Phase 2 Grant.  

 

Fund Raising Events: 8000 annual fund drive mailers will be sent out November 15th.    

 

Long Range Planning: Schultz & Williams conducted 26 interviews & are currently 

planning a draft report.  

 

Misc: Donor Perfect software is up & running.  

 

Library Events: All library events can be found on their web site at 

www.lclibs.org/palmyra. 

 
 

http://www.lclibs.org/palmyra



